
SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET AMIDST 
ACRES OF PINE WOODLAND AND BEAUTIFUL 
TRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLY AND OPEN ALL YEAR FOR 
SHORT STAYS AND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELP TO ORGANISE A 
SPECIAL OCCASION WITH FLOWERS, WINE OR 
CAKES.

VILLAGE HALL EVENTS WRAMBLER
The newsletter for Wreltonians everywhere No. 254 December 2024

Tony Miller on 01751 476931
email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk

For news, events or other items for inclusion in The Wrambler please contact:-

by latest 23rd of month (for publication following month)

DATE EVENT START END

01/12/2024 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
01/12/2024 Wrelton Wreath Making 2:00 PM 4:00 PM
04/12/2024 Little Stars Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:15 AM
05/12/2024 Craft Group 1:30 PM 3:00 PM
05/12/2024 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
06/12/2024 Private Event 2:00 PM 4:00 PM
07/12/2024 Wrelton Ladies Wreath Making 11:00 AM 2:00 PM
08/12/2024 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
10/12/2024 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
11/12/2024 Little Stars Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:15 AM
12/12/2024 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
14/12/2024 Hold 10:00 AM 1:15 PM
14/12/2024 Ryedale Special Families 10:00 AM 1:45 PM
15/12/2024 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
17/12/2024 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
19/12/2024 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
22/12/2024 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
22/12/2024 Private Event 1:00 PM 5:00 PM
24/12/2024 Parish Council Meeting 7:30 PM 9:00 PM
26/12/2024 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
29/12/2024 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM

To book the Village Hall please contact Wendy Brooks by email at 
wendybrooks47@gmail.com

Thank you to Bathsheba, Susan, Jan, and Ian, for helping out delivering the 
Wrambler every month and to everyone at HPE Print in Pickering for their 
invaluable help. 

SEASONS GREETINGS
Merry Christmas to all our readers, advertisers and sponsors. 

A big thank you to Tony and Anne for once again hosting our Christmas 
get-together. There has always been a good turn out for this event and 
we are hoping for a dry night! There will be the usual nibbles, mince 
pies, a glass of mulled wine and soft drinks. If mulled wine is not your 
tipple then please feel free to bring along a bottle of wine for all to 
share. Any donations will be gratefully received to cover the cost of the 
event and any profits will go to the Village Hall. We look forward to 
seeing you on 17th December.

WRELTON VILLAGE CHRISTMAS GET-TOGETHER

Tuesday 17th December, 6pm to 7.30pm

Santa’s Sleigh is on its way to Wrelton with Ryedale Lions

This is our major fund-raising initiative and last year we distributed over 
£25,000.The sleigh will start in Cropton at 4.00pm on December 12th 
with its next stop Wrelton perhaps half an hour later. It will then move 
onto Middleton.As always the Lions rely on help from non-members to 
carry out these visits and as I write we are a couple of elves short that 
night and would love to hear from anyone who would like to join us.

Please contact Richard Abrahall on rjabrahall@gmail.com

The Ryedale Lions are planning a series of visits to the 
villages and towns in our area, bringing Santa to the kids 
(well, the good ones) and asking for those with a few 
pounds spare to help the Club raise funds so we can help 
the local community over the current difficult times. 



Plaque unveiling

On Remembrance Sunday a plaque was 
unveiled at the Village Hall for the three 
men from the village who lost their lives 
fighting in World War 1 in France. Thirty 
descendants of Michael Edward Allan, 
Albert William Shaw and Aubrey Adams 
gathered together for a short ceremony. 

We look forward to meeting you all for our annual lunch Saturday 8th 
February 2025 at The Buck Inn at Wrelton. As usual, Chris is proposing 
a delicious menu* and you can reserve your place and select your 
choices by contacting Ellen directly before 1st February (pub closed 5-
23 January) on 01751 477753.
This year, we would like to take the opportunity of our gathering to 
support a local charity and suggest to hold a raffle for the benefit of 
Next Steps Ryedale, Mental Health Resource Center 
(nextstepsryedale.co.uk for more info).
Any raffle prizes will be very welcome, you can drop them off in 
advance to Anne (Belmont) or Bathsheba (Siniolchu), or bring them 
with you on the day.
With all our thanks and hoping to see you then!
Bathsheba, Ellen and Anne
*Menu included at end of this newsletter or as insert in paper copy

Wrelton Ladies New Year's lunch 2025
Save the date!

We would like to wish everyone in the village a Merry Christmas. 
This year we will be donating to the DEC instead of sending cards. 
Wishing you all good health and happiness for 2025.  
Anne & Tony Miller

Richard Young, Claire Davies (great granddaughter of Michael Allan, Richard Charlton 
(great nephew of Aubrey Adams) Helen Young, Wendy Taylor (great niece of Albert Shaw).

Apart from the plaque unveiling there was also 
the beautiful display of poppies on the village 
green which was a poignant reminder of all those 
who have served their country in the past. 
Thank you to everyone who helped to put up 
this display.

It was wonderful that all three men were represented, and the families were 
very appreciative of the work that had not only gone into the making of the 
plaque but also into organising the event. The folders that were put 
together for each man will ultimately form part of the Village archive.

Helen Young is working on the village archive and would like to hear from 
anyone who knows if there was anyone from the village who served in the 
Second World War, as so far she has little information apart from those who 
were in the Home Guard. You can contact Helen on 01751 473841 or 
helenyoungy52@hotmail.com

For your local and reliable handyman/DIY requirements incl. painting, 
decorating and property maintenance. 

 LOCAL AND RELIABLE HANDYMAN

Contact David Pickles at Whitegates Services
07866 958 167
01751 798325 

Are you looking for a new challenge?
Are you passionate about where you live and want to make a difference?
Then why not join your Parish Council?
Anyone who is interested should send in their expressions of interest to 
the council by email aismidwrel@gmail.com or call Phil Quinlan on 01751 
470117

Your Parish Council needs YOU!
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Wrelton Ladies New Year’s lunch 

2 courses £20 / 3 courses £25 

 

 

Starters 

Smoked mackerel pate with pickled cucumber and toast  

Ham, cheddar & Branston Pickle croquettes with garlic mayonnaise  

Cream of mushroom soup with herb croutons [v] 

 

Mains 

Classic fish pie (salmon & smoked haddock) with seasonal vegetables 

Chicken breast wrapped in streaky bacon with a creamy wild mushroom & 

tarragon sauce, chicken croquette, chips and seasonal veg  

Braised puy lentils with honey-glazed butternut squash, broad beans, feta 

cheese, wood-roasted red peppers & a green herb salsa [v] 

Sausage & mash served with vegetables and onion gravy  

Beef bourguignon with creamy mash, roast carrot, tenderstem broccoli and red 

cabbage  

 

Desserts 

Red berry frangipane served with custard  

Sticky toffee pudding served with vanilla ice cream  
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